

IBA Small Grants Program

July 3rd, 2014

Nora Ebie Western Cuyahoga Audubon Society 11911 Marne Ave Cleveland, OH 44111

Dear Nora,

On behalf of the Grange Insurance Audubon Center, I would like to thank you again for your grant application request for the IBA Small Grants Program. We want to congratulate you on the impressive work that the Western Cuyahoga Audubon Society is doing, and we feel the *Dike 14-Doan Brook IBA Avian Survey Project: Phase 1* will strengthen Ohio's IBA program. As such, your application was selected for funding.

A request for disbursement of \$2,500 has been submitted to the National Audubon Society. To finalize the award, you will need to sign the attached domestic grant agreement confirming terms and conditions and return it to David Chew at dchew@audubon.com or fax (614)545-5489. If you do not receive your award by the end of the month, please contact me so that I may follow up on the award status.

As part of the IBA Small Grants Program, the project must be completed within 18 months of receiving the award. A written summary report must be provided at the end of the grant period. You are not required to submit receipts for purchases, but should keep them on file for your project in case a question arises.

Again, congratulations on your award! As always, we are inspired by the passionate and dedicated Audubon Chapter members in our state.

Regards,

Christie Vargo Center Director

Grange Insurance Audubon Center

Christic & Vargo